

PULASKI ACADEMY & CENTRAL SCHOOLS

TOM JENNINGS · SUPERINTENDENT

January 12, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

This morning, we placed both schools into lockout status because of law enforcement action related to a robbery at the Pulaski Key Bank. The suspect has been apprehended and the lockout is now over. During lockout status, we continue to maintain one point of access to our schools and limit all outside activities while inside activities continue as normal.

Each year, the Pulaski Academy & Central School District, in cooperation with police, fire department and emergency services, holds several drills as a part of our emergency preparedness efforts. Thank you to our staff and students for their quick response and professionalism in this situation.

Ensuring children's health and safety is at the core of what we do; we will continue our work diligently. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tom Jennings, Superintendent









